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Hello, 
We’re working in your area 

 
One of the main things we do at Welsh Water is provide you with a first-class supply of drinking water 
every time you open the tap. So that we can continue to do this, we sometimes need to carry out 
maintenance on the network and the time has come for us to do this in your area.  
 
What and When? 
I would like to let you know that we need to carry out some essential work on our water network on 
the A449 Worcester Road in Ledbury, also known locally as the Top Cross Junction. 
 
This work will start on Sunday 6th June at 9am and will be finished by 6pm on the same day. 
So that our team can work safely and so that we can finish the work as quickly as possible, a section 
of the A449 will be closed to traffic and a diversion in place. We have consulted with local agencies 
and they have advised us that these dates and times would be the most suitable to carry out the 
work. The attached map outlines the diversion.  
 
This work will not affect your water supply, but we understand that work like this can be inconvenient,  
and please be assured we would not be closing the road unless we really need to and we would like 
to thank you for bearing with us while we carry out this essential work.  
 
Working during the COVID-19 outbreak 
We continue to follow Government guidelines on working during this time and we also would like to 
thank customers for ensuring that they maintain a safe distance from our colleagues. We know this 
is a very challenging time but please be assured that we are – and will continue – to do everything 
we can to continue providing our services.    
 
Want to know more?   
For more information please visit our website www.dwrcymru.com/InYourArea. If you have any 
questions about the work please contact, Kevin Hathaway or Ross Griffiths on 0800 052 0130 who 
will be happy to discuss further.  
 
Thank you,  
 

 
 
Kevin Bateman 
Distribution Manager 

Owner/Occupier 
 

http://www.dwrcymru.com/InYourArea
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